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Farmers and businesses do not always have the time to fill out surveys, but they still need access to high-quality
and timely statistics relevant to their operations and industry.

A new StatCan Blog article, "Reducing response burden imposed on farmers and businesses," provides an
overview of Statistics Canada's ongoing efforts to reduce response burden, particularly among farmers.

The article also introduces one of the agency's exciting new projects, AG-Zero, which aims to produce
comprehensive, relevant and integrated farm data, while minimizing the burden on farm operators.

The article "Reducing response burden imposed on farmers and businesses" is now available as part of the
StatCan Blog.

For more information, or to enquire about the concepts, methods or data quality of this release, contact us
(toll-free 1-800-263-1136; 514-283-8300; STATCAN.infostats-infostats.STATCAN@canada.ca) or Media
Relations (613-951-4636; STATCAN.mediahotline-ligneinfomedias.STATCAN@canada.ca).
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